From: Katie Franklin <

Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 8:49 AM

To: Lisa Thomas-Cutts < ThomasCutts.Lisa@columbusga.org>; Payton J Grover

<Grover.Payton@columbusga.org>; Keep Columbus Beautiful

kcbc1987@columbusga.org

Subject: KCBC Letter of Resignation

Good Morning,

I am writing to formally resign from my position as a commissioner with Keep Columbus Beautiful, as I will be relocating to a new city within the next month.

It has been an honor to serve alongside such a dedicated group over the past year. I'm proud of the work we've accomplished and deeply grateful for the opportunity to support KCB's mission. While I will be stepping down from my official role, I remain committed to supporting Columbus and look forward to continuing to assist with individual boards and cleanup efforts that help keep our city beautiful.

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve and for the important work you continue to lead.

Respectfully, Katie

Katie Franklin